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 i believe this is a bad idea. when you have no one at the pump then skimmers can 

be added to unattended machines. Many people are not safe when they are pumping 

gas, have not been trained porperly and put others at risk. I hope this does not pass. 

if owners can't find employees it is because they don't pay enough. i know plenty of 

people who would do it for $20/hr. 


